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9:30 a.m. Sunday School 

10:30 a.m. Worship  
    

    

Gathering 
    Prelude - Ranita Shenk 

    Welcome and Announcements - Meg Emery 

    Call to Worship and Prayer  
 

Praising & Listening 
    Congregational Singing - Wendy Hochstedler 

    Sharing from SWAP Work Trip 

    Offering (includes coin offerings for missions) 

    Congregational Singing 

    Scripture Reading:  Mark 6:6b-13 

    Message:  “Empty Hands, Full Hearts” - Patrick Nafziger 
 

Responding  
    Song of Response 

    Congregational Sharing and Prayer 
 

Sending 

    Sending Song 

    Benediction 

============================================== 
Nursery Volunteer:  Marian Mininger 

============================================== 
 

Ladies - you are invited to an informal gathering at Ann Frank’s home 

this Thurs., June 20, at 7 p.m. 
 

If you can help provide food for Church Day Out, please sign up in the 

foyer or online via the link sent out this past week. 
 

Please note Karen Hanson’s new address as of this weekend:  94 Mt. 

Vista Drive, #102, Stuarts Draft, VA, 24477. 
 

Patrick & Christine Nafziger were unanimously affirmed through last 

Sunday’s vote to continue in their preaching role at Springdale through 

the end of August. 
 

THIS WEEK 
    Tues. 7:00 p.m.:  Evening Prayers 

    Thurs.  9:30 a.m.:  Freedom Group Meeting 

 7:00 p.m.:  Women’s Gathering at Ann Frank’s Home 
                     

COMING EVENTS 
    June 30:  Fifth Sunday Offering for Missions (a.m.) 

    June 30:  Meeting regarding Motions for the Summer Delegate  

  Assembly (following lunch) 

    July 12-14:  Church Day Out Weekend at Highland Retreat 

    July 18-20:  VMC Summer Delegate Assembly (Harrisonburg M.C.) 

    Aug. 11:  Shared Meal (following worship) 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 

Nancy Stoll will be out of the church office this week.  Kathy Huber 

will be in the office mid-afternoon on Thursday to complete the bulletin, 

etc. (thanks, Kathy!).  Please email worship information or announce-

ments to the church with “for Kathy” as the subject prior to that time. 
 

The congregational & pastoral priorities survey results were distributed 

via email, and paper copies were placed in mailboxes.  Please talk to 

Ann Frank or another member of the Pastoral Search Committee (Jim 

Goalder, Mark Hochstedler, Kim Powell, Ranita Shenk) with questions. 
 

Please pray for Carol Ramsey (leg surgery last week); and Kristi, Ryan 

& Aletheia Stoltzfus (anticipating the birth of their new baby Zoë, 

possibly this week!). 
 

Our next fifth Sunday offering for missions will be held on Sun.,  

June 30.  Printed envelopes are available in the foyer for your use. 
 

Final call for the Lost & Found items on the table under the coat rack 

across from the offices - please check to see if anything belongs to you! 
 

The Conference Denominational Affiliation Work Group has prepared 

five motions for the Summer Delegate Assembly.  Mark your calendars 

for a meeting at Springdale on Sun., June 30, following lunch, to 

discuss these motions & give input to our delegate, Ann Frank.  Add’l 

details regarding the motions are available on the table in the foyer. 
 

You may still add beads to the vase in the entrance foyer for each day 

you spend extra time in the scriptures or prayer, or when you have a 

meaningful encounter with God! 

 


